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Dear Ms Cochran,

I have now had a chance to show the images to our Archivist. .

We both agree that this piece was produced by a student who attended the
Vienna §~b.<?~!__<?!_~~Needlework. It is not possible to put an exact date on it,
but it would have been produced in the late 19th or early 20th Century. The
Vienna School is no longer in existence, so it may prove a little difficult to find
further information today. It was formed in 1878, six years after the RSAN
began, and was structured somewhat similarly with a high standard of work
produced by the students. I have put out some feelers in the world of Arts and
Crafts and trust to gain some further information for you. -..v -.

I will next be in the office on Wednesday the 5th of September.

Regards,
Eva


